
 

 

Lake Wazee Fun Dive  
& Barbecue 

Join Tom Pederson, his daughter Rachel  for a summer 
Lake Wazee fun dive!  We will enjoy a day of diving 
and a barbecue hosted by Scuba Center to celebrate 
another great season of local diving.       

Sunday, June 24th  

All ages and levels of divers welcome.  The fun starts 
around 10:30am at the Bluegill Alley dive site.  At 
Lake Wazee, visibility often exceeds 25 feet.  
Interested in underwater photography?  We will have 
Sealife Cameras available for you to test your photo 
skills. We will post a few of the best on our Website. 
After diving enjoy a lakeside barbeque lunch hosted 
by Scuba  Center. 
Fee $20. For more information and to register 
contact either Scuba Center  or  email Tom at 

travel@scubacenter.com.  
Pre registration required. Rental gear available in 
limited quantities so book early. 
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